
 

7 October 2025 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear parents and carers 
 
East Surrey College have just informed me that they have shifted the time window for 
applications. Courses for September 2026 start will now not open until Friday 17 
October.  
 
If your young person is considering making an application to East Surrey College, please 
ensure that this is completed over half term between Friday 17 October and Monday 3 
November. If an application has already been submitted to East Surrey College for a 
course with a 2025 start (because this was the only option available) please make 
another application for 2026 start in the new time window. 
 
Please note that these new application dates only apply to East Surrey 
College. Applications to Reigate College must be made by the 17 October as previously 
advised. 
 
If you have any questions please let me know (jpearce@carringtonschool.org). 
 
Best wishes 
Mrs J Pearce 
Careers Lead 
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